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MEDIA RELEASE 

Impacting Lives Through Philanthropy 

CPO thanks staff for unwavering support  
 

December 27, 2023: The Chief Personnel Officer Commander Dr. Daryl Dindial wishes to thank the staff of 

the Personnel Department for supporting and recognising the positive impact they can have by supporting 

others in need.  Introduced by Commander Dindial, as an opportunity to strengthen ‘Team CPO ’as part of its 

philanthropic responsibility, the Margaret Kistow Children’s Home was adopted. The home continues to 

receive consistent support from the staff of the Personnel Department (PD) through back-to-school book 

drives, Easter events and Christmas food and toy drives. In addition to, supporting minor building repairs which 

were self-funded.    

Commander Dindial notes it is evident that each effort, notwithstanding how small, contributes significantly 

to the lives of the vulnerable and appeals to other Ministries/Departments to explore ways in which they can 

leverage their strengths to help those in need throughout Trinidad and Tobago in similar projects. 

The Department is entering its fifth year supporting the Margaret Kistow Children’s Home and Commander 

Dindial recognises the diligent work and selflessness of the caregivers entrusted to oversee the well-being of 

our nation’s vulnerable.  

Commander Dindial congratulates and commends the staff of the Personnel Department for their continued 

commitment over the last four years to the children of the Margaret Kistow Home.  
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